
 

Bulletin: 55-20 
 

TO:  All Greenheck Representatives 

FROM: Jonathan Geissler,  
Application Engineer, Ceiling Exhaust Fans 

DATE:  November 23, 2020 

SUBJECT: New SP Grille Additional Details 
 
Greenheck is excited to launch a new and improved grille for model SP fans. This change will be phased in 
with the CAPS® 4.34 release in December. The new standard grille offers improved aesthetics and 
maintains our industry leading air and sound performance. This grille is for model SP-A fans 
under 400 cfm, all model SP-B, and SP-L fans. 
 
Important Implementation Steps: 
 
1. Submittals and literature will show the new grille starting in December. 

 
2. Production of the new grille will begin in mid-January.  

 
3. Orders may receive the old designer grille, the new standard grille, or a combination 

of both from mid-January to early February.  
a. A notice in CAPS will remind you of the change when selecting an SP fan. 

 

 
 

4. If one specific grille type is required for the job, a special design request (SDR) will be requested. Any 
SDR will result in an extended lead time.  
 

5. All orders will have the new standard grille by early February. 
 

6. The designer grille will still be selectable on the stock tree in CAPS and Greenheck Parts. 
 
 
Please contact the ceiling fan team with questions via email CeilingExhaustFans@greenheck.com 
or phone 1-800-984-8713, option 1.  
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